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September 23, 1975 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold: 

Thank you for the offer of the Hoffa story. I regret 
it has been turned down, and I retain the material in the hope you may still use it. 

Look forward to talking to you soon. 

Best wishes, 

William Dick 
Associate Editor 
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